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Thank you for reading my testimony on SB 812 for 2025.  My name is Tyler Houck.  I 

work with a non-profit organization that each year donates six LOP tags from 

property they own to raffles run by local charities, conservation organizations and 

other non-profits. 

The current LOP tag system has made this possible. The elimination of it would 

mean the end to this program that over the past 22 years has helped support 

organizations in our rural community. Several organizations that have received tags 

in the past include: 

  

Oregon Hunters Association 

Wallowa Land Trust 

Wallowa Resources 

Community Connections 

Wallowa Homelands Project 

Oregon Backcountry Hunters and Anglers 

Building Healthy Families 

Wallowa County Search and Rescue 

Safe Harbors 

Teddy Roosevelt Conservation Partnership 

Divide Camp 

Wallowa Valley Little League 

Enterprise Education Foundation 

  

With this program in mind and the benefits it brings to the community, I urge you to 

make the current LOP tag system permanent and thereby allowing this charitable 

work to continue.  


